
Hello Ladies,

I had another thought written for this spot a couple of weeks ago while it
was raining but quickly removed it after going the Muxcarelle! Wow! Wasn’t
that a great exhibit of Michelangelo’s sketches! To think he did not use a
pencil, no electricity to paint later, once the sun moved out of his path, no
microwaved dinners after his daily work, and no Tylenol when he ached!
The exhibit was wonderful, and I profusely thank Mary Fauteux, Susan
Booher, Sharon Jacumin, Diane Koun, and Sigi Rutherford for an excellent
program.

Thank you all for your support as my term as President ends.As my ti me as
President comes to a close, I want to thank many and all of you for your support this
year. First, I would like to thank Betsy Northrop, for writing the President’s
Message each month, except for this one. I don’t enjoy writing and tend to
procrastinate, so Betsy said she would write, and she has done a wonderful
job of being the ghost writer! Thank you, Betsy! I would like to thank all the
board members and there are too many to thank individually in this
message. They each have done a great job, they are creative,
hardworking, show great team spirit, and have made a wonderful impact on
the organization. It is not only the board that has made the difference, but
those that receive your RSVP for each meeting. Another group are the
hostesses which is you. Your participation makes us feel that we are
attending a special tea each month before the program! The Program
committee should get extra credit too, they have to open the door of our
meeting place before anyone can start the food preparation and
sometimes, they have nervous issues getting the speaker, place and the
microphone to work!

THANK YOU EVERYONE! See you at the museum.

Lana


